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PROCLAMATION

In Recognition of National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

Emergencies can occur at any time, requiring the prompt response of
law enforcement, fire, and emergency medical services; and

When an emergency occurs, the prompt and accurate response of
public safety telecommunicators is critical to ensuring the safety of
our citizens and our responders; and

Public safety telecommunicators are the first and most critical contact
our citizens have with emergency services; and

Public safety telecommunicators play a vital role in the chain of
emergency response, providing critical information and resources to
law enforcement and emergency personnel; and

The professionalism, dedication, and compassion of public safety
telecommunicators is essential to the safety and well-being of our
community.

NOW, THEREFORE, | James B. Bulkley, Mayor of the City of Columbus, Nebraska
do hereby proclaim the week of April 13 through April 19, 2025, as

“National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week”

in Columbus, Nebraska in honor of the men and women of the Columbus/Platte
County Joint E911 Communications Center, whose diligence and professionalism is
crucial in keeping our city and citizens safe.

és B. Bulkley, Mayg{)







